






















Oregon has conducted a preliminary analysis of the impact of the CCBHC demonstration.  
The analysis appears to indicate that the savings in state general fund as a result of the 
enhanced match rate will be sufficient to fund the state portion of the PPS rate.  If those 
projections are not realized Oregon will shift general funds from other program areas to 
fund the non-federal funding of the services

The funding will come from appropriations from the legislature

N/A



N/A
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Oregon is administering the PPS rate through a wrap payment methodology.  Providers have 
contracts with the CCOs, Medicaid managed care organization.  They will receive payments
for CCBHC services from the CCO in accordance with their existing contracts.  The Oregon
Health Authority will then provide wrap payments to make-up the difference between the 
CCO payment and the PPS rate.  There is no process which require the CCBHC to make any 
repayments. 
























